Roger Daniels Prisoners Without Trial
Getting the books roger daniels prisoners without trial now is not type of
challenging means. You could not unaided going similar to book gathering or
library or borrowing from your connections to way in them. This is an very easy
means to specifically acquire guide by on-line. This online broadcast roger
daniels prisoners without trial can be one of the options to accompany you
subsequent to having new time.
It will not waste your time. take me, the e-book will unquestionably spread you
other situation to read. Just invest little become old to approach this on-line
publication roger daniels prisoners without trial as well as review them
wherever you are now.
The Battle of Ole Miss Frank Lambert 2010 James Meredith broke the color
barrier in 1962 as the first African American student at Ole Miss. The violent
riot that followed would be one of the most deadly clashes of the civil rights
era, seriously wounding scores of U.S. Marshals and killing two civilians,
forcing the federal governmentto send thousands of soldiers to restore the
peace. Frank Lambert, who was a student at Ole Miss at the time and witnessed
many of these events, here provides an engaging narrative of the tumultuous
period surrounding Meredith's arrival at the University of Mississippi. Lambert
excels at conveyingthe students' perspective of the riot and its aftermath. He
explores why James Meredith deemed it important enough to risk his life to
enter Ole Miss and why many of the white students resisted Meredith's joining
the school. Perhaps most important, Lambert captures the complex and confused
reactionsof the students, most of whom had never given race a second thought
and many were not against Meredith attending Ole Miss.
Japanese Americans Paul R. Spickard 2009 Since 1855, nearly half a million
Japanese immigrants have settled in the United States, and today more than
twice that number claim Japanese ancestry. While these immigrants worked hard,
established networks, and repeatedly distinguished themselves as entrepreneurs,
they also encountered harsh discrimination. Nowhere was this more evident than
on the West Coast during World War II, when virtually the entire population of
Japanese Americans was forced into internment camps solely on the basis of
ethnicity.
Farewell to Manzanar Jeanne Wakatsuki Houston 2002 The American-born author
describes her family's experiences and impressions when they were forced to
relocate to a camp for the Japanese in Owens Valley, California, called
Manzanar, during World War II, detailing how she, among others, survived in a
place of oppression, confusion, and humiliation. Reissue.
What Did the Internment of Japanese Americans Mean? Alice Yang Murray
2000-04-21 During World War II, over 120,000 Japanese Americans were removed
and confined for four years in sixteen camps located throughout the western
half of the United States. Yet the internment of Japanese Americans in
concentration camps remains a largely unknown episode of World War II history.
Indeed, many of the internees themselves do not wish to speak of it, even to
their own family members. In these selections, Alice Yang Murray invites
students to investigate this event and to review and challenge the conventional
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interpretations of its significance. The selections explore the U.S.
government's role in planning and carrying out the removal and internment of
thousands of citizens, resident aliens, and foreign nationals, and the ways in
which Japanese Americans coped with or resisted their removal and
incarceration.
Prisoners Without Trial Roger Daniels 1993 Recounts the placement of Japanese
Americans in internment camps after the attack on Pearl Harbor, and describes
their reactions to this unjust action
Coming to America Roger Daniels 1991-08-30 A leading expert's lavishly
illustrated, comprehensive, and definitive study of immigration--up-to-date and
engrossing.
Personal Justice Denied United States. Commission on Wartime Relocation and
Internment of Civilians 1983
Prisoners Without Trial Roger Daniels 2004-10-15 As issues of national security
have recently led many to question the scope and extent of our civil liberties,
there is a rekindled interest in the internment of Japanese Americans during
the Second World War. This brief guide uncovers the history of that tragic part
of our past. "Prisoners Without Trial is part of the celebrated Hill and Wang
Critical Issues Series, which offers several concise and affordable works on
pivotal topics in American history, society, and politics.
History by Hollywood Robert Brent Toplin 1996 Profiles eight films--including
"Mississippi Burning," "Sergeant York," "Bonnie and Clyde," and "Norma Rae"--to
reveal how they reimagine and recreate American history
Prisoners Without Trial: Japanese Americans in World War II Roger Daniels
2019-08-09 Well established on college reading lists, Prisoners Without Trial
presents a concise introduction to a shameful chapter in American history: the
incarceration of nearly 120,000 Japanese Americans during World War II. With a
new preface, a new epilogue, and expanded recommended readings, Roger Daniels’s
updated edition examines a tragic event in our nation’s past and thoughtfully
asks if it could happen again. “[A] concise, deft introduction to a shameful
chapter in American history: the incarceration of nearly 120,000 JapaneseAmericans during World War II.” —Publishers Weekly “More proof that good things
can come in small packages... [Daniels] tackle[s] historical issues whose
consequences reverberate today. Not only [does he] offer cogent overviews of
[the] issues, but [he] is willing to climb out on a critical limb... for
instance, writing about the incarceration of Japanese-Americans during WW II...
‘this book has tried to explain how and why the outrage happened. That is the
role of the historian and his book, which is to analyze the past. But this
historian feels that analyzing the past is not always enough’ — and so he takes
on the question of ‘could it happen again?’ and concludes that there’s ‘an
American propensity to react against “foreigners” in the United States during
times of external crisis, especially when those “foreigners” have dark skins,’
and that Japanese-Americans, at least, ‘would argue that what has happened
before can surely happen again.’” — Kirkus Reviews “An outstanding resource
that provides a clear and concise history of the mass incarceration of Japanese
Americans during World War II.” — Alice Yang Murray, University of California,
Santa Cruz “Especially in light of the events following September 11, 2001,
Roger Daniels has done us a great favor. In a slender book, he tells, with the
assurance of a master narrator, an immense story we — all of us — ignore at the
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peril of our freedoms.” —Gary Y. Okihiro, Columbia University “No book could be
more timely. How, as a different immigrant minority is under racial pressure
associated with a feared enemy, the updated Prisoners Without Trial helps us
see clearly what lessons we may draw from the past.” — Paul Spickard, author
ofJapanese Americans “In the epilogue to the first edition of Prisoners without
Trial, Roger Daniels thoughtfully asked, ‘Could it happen again?’ Today, in
post-9/11 America, that question has an answer: It can and it has. Daniels
addresses these issues in a revised edition of this classic, and he finds the
U.S. government perilously close to repeating with the Arab American population
mistakes it made with the Japanese Americans.” —Johanna Miller Lewis,
University of Arkansas at Little Rock
Concentration Camps on the Home Front John Howard 2009-05-15 Without trial and
without due process, the United States government locked up nearly all of those
citizens and longtime residents who were of Japanese descent during World War
II. Ten concentration camps were set up across the country to confine over
120,000 inmates. Almost 20,000 of them were shipped to the only two camps in
the segregated South—Jerome and Rohwer in Arkansas—locations that put them
right in the heart of a much older, long-festering system of racist oppression.
The first history of these Arkansas camps, Concentration Camps on the Home
Front is an eye-opening account of the inmates’ experiences and a searing
examination of American imperialism and racist hysteria. While the basic facts
of Japanese-American incarceration are well known, John Howard’s extensive
research gives voice to those whose stories have been forgotten or ignored. He
highlights the roles of women, first-generation immigrants, and those who
forcefully resisted their incarceration by speaking out against dangerous
working conditions and white racism. In addition to this overlooked history of
dissent, Howard also exposes the government’s aggressive campaign to
Americanize the inmates and even convert them to Christianity. After the war
ended, this movement culminated in the dispersal of the prisoners across the
nation in a calculated effort to break up ethnic enclaves. Howard’s re-creation
of life in the camps is powerful, provocative, and disturbing. Concentration
Camps on the Home Front rewrites a notorious chapter in American history—a
shameful story that nonetheless speaks to the strength of human resilience in
the face of even the most grievous injustices.
City of Inmates Kelly Lytle Hernández 2017-02-15 Los Angeles incarcerates more
people than any other city in the United States, which imprisons more people
than any other nation on Earth. This book explains how the City of Angels
became the capital city of the world's leading incarcerator. Marshaling more
than two centuries of evidence, historian Kelly Lytle Hernandez unmasks how
histories of native elimination, immigrant exclusion, and black disappearance
drove the rise of incarceration in Los Angeles. In this telling, which spans
from the Spanish colonial era to the outbreak of the 1965 Watts Rebellion,
Hernandez documents the persistent historical bond between the racial fantasies
of conquest, namely its settler colonial form, and the eliminatory capacities
of incarceration. But City of Inmates is also a chronicle of resilience and
rebellion, documenting how targeted peoples and communities have always fought
back. They busted out of jail, forced Supreme Court rulings, advanced
revolution across bars and borders, and, as in the summer of 1965, set fire to
the belly of the city. With these acts those who fought the rise of
incarceration in Los Angeles altered the course of history in the city, the
borderlands, and beyond. This book recounts how the dynamics of conquest met
deep reservoirs of rebellion as Los Angeles became the City of Inmates, the
nation's carceral core. It is a story that is far from over.
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Democratizing the Enemy Brian Masaru Hayashi 2010-12-16 During World War II
some 120,000 Japanese Americans were forcibly removed from their homes and
detained in concentration camps in several states. These Japanese Americans
lost millions of dollars in property and were forced to live in so-called
"assembly centers" surrounded by barbed wire fences and armed sentries. In this
insightful and groundbreaking work, Brian Hayashi reevaluates the three-year
ordeal of interred Japanese Americans. Using previously undiscovered documents,
he examines the forces behind the U.S. government's decision to establish
internment camps. His conclusion: the motives of government officials and top
military brass likely transcended the standard explanations of racism, wartime
hysteria, and leadership failure. Among the other surprising factors that
played into the decision, Hayashi writes, were land development in the American
West and plans for the American occupation of Japan. What was the long-term
impact of America's actions? While many historians have explored that question,
Hayashi takes a fresh look at how U.S. concentration camps affected not only
their victims and American civil liberties, but also people living in locations
as diverse as American Indian reservations and northeast Thailand.
Judgment Without Trial Tetsuden Kashima 2011-10-17 2004 Washington State Book
Award Finalist Judgment without Trial reveals that long before the 1941 attack
on Pearl Harbor, the U.S. government began making plans for the eventual
internment and later incarceration of the Japanese American population.
Tetsuden Kashima uses newly obtained records to trace this process back to the
1920s, when a nascent imprisonment organization was developed to prepare for a
possible war with Japan, and follows it in detail through the war years. Along
with coverage of the well-known incarceration camps, the author discusses the
less familiar and very different experiences of people of Japanese descent in
the Justice and War Departments� internment camps that held internees from the
continental U.S. and from Alaska, Hawaii, and Latin America. Utilizing extracts
from diaries, contemporary sources, official communications, and interviews,
Kashima brings an array of personalities to life on the pages of his book �
those whose unbiased assessments of America�s Japanese ancestry population were
discounted or ignored, those whose works and actions were based on misinformed
fears and racial animosities, those who tried to remedy the inequities of the
system, and, by no means least, the prisoners themselves. Kashima�s interest in
this episode began with his own unanswered questions about his father�s wartime
experiences. From this very personal motivation, he has produced a panoramic
and detailed picture � without rhetoric and emotionalism and supported at every
step by documented fact � of a government that failed to protect a group of
people for whom it had forcibly assumed total responsibility.
Coming to America (Second Edition) Roger Daniels 2019-10-01 One of our
generation’s best historical accounts of immigration in the United States from
the earliest colonial days “Encyclopedic in scope, yet lively and provocative….
One of those rare book that will serve experts and the general public equally
well.” – San Francisco Chronicle Former professor Roger Daniels does his utmost
to capture the history of immigration to America as accurately as possible in
this definitive account of one of the most pressing and layered social issues
of our time. With chapters that include statistics, maps, and charts to help us
visualize the change taking place in the age of globalization, this is a
fascinating read for both the student studying immigration patterns and the
general reader who wishes to be more well-informed from a quantitative
perspective. Daniels places more recent cases of migration in the Americas
within the rich history of the continents pre-colonialism. This invaluable
resource is filled with maps and charts designed to help the reader see
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patterns that surface when studying the movement of peoples over time.
Lost and Found Karen L. Ishizuka 2006 Presents a history of the touring
exhibition "America's Concentration Camps: Remembering the Japanese American
Experience" produced by the Japanese American National Museum which traveled
from Los Angeles to New York, Atlanta, San Francisco, and Little Rock between
1994 and 2004.
Políticas Sonia R. García 2009-06-03 In the decades since Latinas began to hold
public office in the United States in the late 1950s, they have blazed new
trails in public life, bringing fresh perspectives, leadership styles, and
policy agendas to the business of governing cities, counties, states, and the
nation. As of 2004, Latinas occupied 27.4 percent of the more than 6,000
elected and appointed local, state, and national positions filled by Hispanic
officeholders. The greatest number of these Latina officeholders reside in
Texas, where nearly six hundred women occupy posts from municipal offices,
school boards, and county offices to seats in the Texas House and Senate. In
this book, five Latina political scientists profile the women who have been the
first Latinas to hold key elected and appointed positions in Texas government.
Through interviews with each woman or her associates, the authors explore and
theorize about Latina officeholders' political socialization, decision to run
for office and obstacles overcome, leadership style, and representational roles
and advocacy. The profiles begin with Irma Rangel, the first Latina elected to
the Texas House of Representatives, and Judith Zaffirini and Leticia Van de
Putte, the only two Latinas to serve in the Texas Senate. The authors also
interview Lena Guerrero, the first and only Latina to serve in a statewide
office; judges Linda Yanes, Alma Lopez, Elma Salinas Ender, Mary Roman, and
Alicia Chacón; mayors Blanca Sanchez Vela (Brownsville), Betty Flores (Laredo),
and Olivia Serna (Crystal City); and Latina city councilwomen from San Antonio,
El Paso, Dallas, Houston, and Laredo.
Air Force Combat Units of World War II
Civil Rights and the Making of the Modern American State Megan Ming Francis
2014-04-21 This book extends what we know about the development of civil rights
and the role of the NAACP in American politics. Through a sweeping archival
analysis of the NAACP's battle against lynching and mob violence from 1909 to
1923, this book examines how the NAACP raised public awareness, won over
American presidents, secured the support of Congress, and won a landmark
criminal procedure case in front of the Supreme Court.
Guarding the Golden Door Roger Daniels 2005-01-12 As renowned historian Roger
Daniels shows in this brilliant new work, America's inconsistent, often
illogical, and always cumbersome immigration policy has profoundly affected our
recent past. The federal government's efforts to pick and choose among the
multitude of immigrants seeking to enter the United States began with the
Chinese Exclusion Act of 1882. Conceived in ignorance and falsely presented to
the public, it had undreamt of consequences, and this pattern has been rarely
deviated from since. Immigration policy in Daniels' skilled hands shows
Americans at their best and worst, from the nativist violence that forced
Theodore Roosevelt's 1907 "gentlemen's agreement" with Japan to the generous
refugee policies adopted after World War Two and throughout the Cold War. And
in a conclusion drawn from today's headlines, Daniels makes clear how far
ignorance, partisan politics, and unintended consequences have overtaken
immigration policy during the current administration's War on Terror.
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Irreverent, deeply informed, and authoritative, Guarding the Golden Door
presents an unforgettable interpretation of modern American history.
Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States National Research Council
2009-07-29 Scores of talented and dedicated people serve the forensic science
community, performing vitally important work. However, they are often
constrained by lack of adequate resources, sound policies, and national
support. It is clear that change and advancements, both systematic and
scientific, are needed in a number of forensic science disciplines to ensure
the reliability of work, establish enforceable standards, and promote best
practices with consistent application. Strengthening Forensic Science in the
United States: A Path Forward provides a detailed plan for addressing these
needs and suggests the creation of a new government entity, the National
Institute of Forensic Science, to establish and enforce standards within the
forensic science community. The benefits of improving and regulating the
forensic science disciplines are clear: assisting law enforcement officials,
enhancing homeland security, and reducing the risk of wrongful conviction and
exoneration. Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States gives a full
account of what is needed to advance the forensic science disciplines,
including upgrading of systems and organizational structures, better training,
widespread adoption of uniform and enforceable best practices, and mandatory
certification and accreditation programs. While this book provides an essential
call-to-action for congress and policy makers, it also serves as a vital tool
for law enforcement agencies, criminal prosecutors and attorneys, and forensic
science educators.
Japanese Americans Roger Daniels 2013-05-01 This revised and expanded edition
of Japanese Americans: From Relocation to Redress presents the most complete
and current published account of the Japanese American experience from the
evacuation order of World War II to the public policy debate over redress and
reparations. A chronology and comprehensive overview of the Japanese American
experience by Roger Daniels are underscored by first person accounts of
relocations by Bill Hosokawa, Toyo Suyemoto Kawakami, Barry Saiki, Take Uchida,
and others, and previously undescribed events of the interment camps for �enemy
aliens� by John Culley and Tetsuden Kashima. The essays bring us up to the U.S.
government�s first redress payments, made forty eight years after the
incarceration of Japanese Americans began. The combined vision of editors Roger
Daniels, Sandra C. Taylor, and Harry H. L. Kitano in pulling together disparate
aspects of the Japanese American experience results in a landmark volume in the
wrenching experiment of American democracy.
City Girls Valerie J. Matsumoto 2016-12-15 "Even before wartime incarceration,
Japanese Americans largely lived in separate cultural communities from their
West Coast neighbors. The first-generation American children, the Nisei, were
American citizens, spoke English, and were integrated in public schools, yet
were also socially isolated in many ways from their peers and subject to
racism. Their daughters especially found rapport in a flourishing network of
ethnocultural youth organizations. Until now, these groups have remained hidden
from the historical record, both because they were girls' groups and because
evidence of them was considered largely ephemeral. In her second book, Valerie
Matsumoto has recreated this hidden world of female friendship and comradery,
tracing it from the Jazz age through internment to the postwar period.
Matsumoto argues that these groups were more than just social outlets for Nisei
teenage girls. Rather, she shows how they were critical networks during the
wartime upheavals of Japanese Americans. Young Nisei women helped their
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families navigate internment and, more importantly, recreated communities when
they returned to their homes in the immediate postwar period. This book will be
a considerable contribution to our understanding of Japanese life in America,
youth culture, ethnic history, urban history, and Western history. Matsumoto
has interviewed and gained the trust of many (now old) women who were part of
these girls' clubs"-When the Emperor Was Divine Julie Otsuka 2007-12-18 From the bestselling,
award-winning author of The Buddha in the Attic, this commanding debut novel
paints a portrait of the Japanese incarceration camps that is both a haunting
evocation of a family in wartime and a resonant lesson for our times. On a
sunny day in Berkeley, California, in 1942, a woman sees a sign in a post
office window, returns to her home, and matter-of-factly begins to pack her
family's possessions. Like thousands of other Japanese Americans they have been
reclassified, virtually overnight, as enemy aliens and are about to be uprooted
from their home and sent to a dusty incarceration camp in the Utah desert. In
this lean and devastatingly evocative first novel, Julie Otsuka tells their
story from five flawlessly realized points of view and conveys the exact
emotional texture of their experience: the thin-walled barracks and barbed-wire
fences, the omnipresent fear and loneliness, the unheralded feats of heroism.
When the Emperor Was Divine is a work of enormous power that makes a shameful
episode of our history as immediate as today's headlines. Don’t miss Julie
Otsuka’s new novel, The Swimmers, coming in February 2022!
Concentration Camps USA: Japanese Americans and World War II. Roger Daniels
1971 Examines the events which led to the evacuation of Japanese-Americans in
World War II, exposing the influential figures who were responsible for their
confinement
Asian/Pacific Islander American Women Shirley Hune 2003-08 A groundbreaking
anthology devoted to Asian/Pacific Islander American women and their
experiences Asian/Pacific Islander American Women is the first collection
devoted to the historical study of A/PI women's diverse experiences in America.
Covering a broad terrain from pre-large scale Asian emigration and Hawaii in
its pre-Western contact period to the continental United States, the
Philippines, and Guam at the end of the twentieth century, the text views women
as historical subjects actively negotiating complex hierarchies of power. The
volume presents new findings about a range of groups, including recent
immigrants to the U.S. and understudied communities. Comprised of original new
work, it includes chapters on women who are Cambodian, Chamorro, Chinese,
Filipino, Hmong, Japanese, Korean, Native Hawaiian, South Asian, and Vietnamese
Americans. It addresses a wide range of women's experiences-as immigrants,
military brides, refugees, American born, lesbians, workers, mothers, beauty
contestants, and community activists. There are also pieces on historiography
and methodology, and bibliographic and video documentary resources. This
groundbreaking anthology is an important addition to the scholarship in
Asian/Pacific American studies, ethnic studies, American studies, women's
studies, and U.S. history, and is a valuable resource for scholars and
students. Contributors include: Xiaolan Bao, Sucheng Chan, Catherine Ceniza
Choy, Vivian Loyola Dames, Jennifer Gee, Madhulika S. Khandelwal, Lili M. Kim,
Nancy In Kyung Kim, Erika Lee, Shirley Jennifer Lim, Valerie Matsumoto, Sucheta
Mazumdar, Davianna Pomaika'i McGregor, Trinity A. Ordona, Rhacel Salazar
Parreñas, Amy Ku'uleialoha Stillman, Charlene Tung, Kathleen Uno, Linda Trinh
Võ, Judy Tzu-Chun Wu, Ji-Yeon Yuh, and Judy Yung.
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Guantanamo and the Abuse of Presidential Power Joseph Margulies 2007-07-03
Argues that the Bush administration is abusing the law to give unlimited legal
power to the president, citing the author's fight to win prisoners at
Guantâanamo Bay the right to a judicial review.
Common Ground Gary Y. Okihiro 2020-10-06 In Common Ground, Gary Okihiro uses
the experiences of Asian Americans to reconfigure the ways in which American
history can be understood. He examines a set of binaries--East and West, black
and white, man and woman, heterosexual and homosexual--that have structured the
telling of our nation's history and shaped our ideas of citizenship since the
late nineteenth century. Okihiro not only exposes the artifice of these
binaries but also offers a less rigid and more embracing set of stories on
which to ground a national history. Influenced by European hierarchical
thinking in the late nineteenth and early twentieth centuries, Anglo Americans
increasingly categorized other newcomers to the United States. Binaries formed
in the American imagination, creating a sense of coherence among white citizens
during times of rapid and far-reaching social change. Within each binary,
however, Asian Americans have proven disruptive: they cannot be fully described
as either Eastern or Western; they challenge the racial categories of black and
white; and within the gender and sexual binaries of man and woman, straight and
gay, they have been repeatedly positioned as neither nor. Okihiro analyzes how
groups of people and numerous major events in American history have generally
been depicted, and then offers alternative representations from an AsianAmerican viewpoint--one that reveals the ways in which binaries have
contributed toward simplifying, excluding, and denying differences and
convergences. Drawing on a rich variety of sources, from the Chicago Exposition
of 1898 to The Wizard of Oz, this book is a provocative response to current
debates over immigration and race, multiculturalism and globalization, and
questions concerning the nature of America and its peoples. The ideal foil to
conventional surveys of American history, Common Ground asks its readers to
reimagine our past free of binaries and open to diversity and social justice.
Debating American Immigration, 1882--present Roger Daniels 2001 In this text,
two historians offer competing interpretations of the past, present, and future
of American immigration policy and American attitudes towards immigration.
Through essays and supporting primary documents, the authors provide
recommendations for future policies and legal remedies.
Only what We Could Carry Lawson Fusao Inada 2000-01-01 Personal documents, art,
propoganda, and stories express the Japanese American experience in internment
camps after the bombing of Pearl Harbor.
Franklin D. Roosevelt Roger Daniels 2015-09-08 Franklin D. Roosevelt, consensus
choice as one of three great presidents, led the American people through the
two major crises of modern times. This volume analyses that leadership in
combating the Great Depression; its successor explains how he became the leader
of the Free World as well. The first volume of an epic two-part biography,
Franklin D. Roosevelt: Road to the New Deal, 1882-1939 presents FDR from a
privileged Hyde Park childhood through his Depression-era presidency to the
ominous buildup to global war. Roger Daniels revisits the sources and closely
examines Roosevelt's own words and deeds to create a twenty-first century
analysis of how Roosevelt forged the modern presidency. Daniels's close
analysis yields new insights into the expansion of Roosevelt's economic views;
FDR's steady mastery of the complexities of federal administrative practices
and possibilities; the ways the press and presidential handlers treated
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questions surrounding his health; and his genius for channeling the lessons
learned from an unprecedented collection of scholars and experts into bold
political action.
By Order of the President Greg ROBINSON 2009-06-30 On February 19, 1942,
following the Japanese bombing of Pearl Harbor, President Franklin Delano
Roosevelt signed a fateful order that allowed for the summary removal of
Japanese aliens and American citizens of Japanese descent from their West Coast
homes and their incarceration under guard in camps. Amid the numerous histories
and memoirs devoted to this shameful event, FDR's contributions have been seen
as negligible. Now, using Roosevelt's own writings, his advisors' letters and
diaries, and internal government documents, Greg Robinson reveals the
president's central role in making and implementing the internment and examines
not only what the president did but why.
Stanley Hayami Scott E D Skyrm 2013-05 Stanley Hayami was sixteen when he was
sent to Heart Mountain, an internment camp for Japanese Americans during World
War II. He kept a diary of his life in the camps, augmented with sketches and
drawings. In 1944, like many young Nisei men, he was drafted into the 442nd
Infantry Regimental Combat Team, an all-Nisei unit, continuing to write and
earning a Bronze Star. He never lost his faith in America, and remained
defiantly patriotic to the last. He was killed in combat in Northern Italy on
April 23rd, 1945, while trying to help a fellow soldier. He was nineteen years
old. This book is based on his diary, now in the permanent collection of the
Japanese American National Museum in Los Angeles, Ca.
Not Like Us Roger Daniels 1997 Describes the unique hardships faced by the
twenty million immigrants to the United States between 1890 and 1925
Poems, Lyric and Dramatic Ethel Louise Cox 1904
Justice at War Peter Irons 1993-06-10 A study of the internment of Japanese
Americans during World War II offers an inside look at government suppression
of civil liberties in spite of lack of evidence concerning espionage, sabotage,
or treason.
The Organic Machine Richard White 2011-04-01 The Hill and Wang Critical Issues
Series: concise, affordable works on pivotal topics in American history,
society, and politics. In this pioneering study, White explores the
relationship between the natural history of the Columbia River and the human
history of the Pacific Northwest for both whites and Native Americans. He
concentrates on what brings humans and the river together: not only the
physical space of the region but also, and primarily, energy and work. For
working with the river has been central to Pacific Northwesterners' competing
ways of life. It is in this way that White comes to view the Columbia River as
an organic machine--with conflicting human and natural claims--and to show that
whatever separation exists between humans and nature exists to be crossed.
Guarding the Golden Door Roger Daniels 2005-01-12 "Arguably the most useful for
general readers. Clearly written, reasonably lean and on the whole, balanced in
its assessments, it is an excellent primer." --Los Angeles Times The federal
government's efforts to pick and choose among the multitude of immigrants
seeking to enter the United States began with the Chinese Exclusion Act of
1882. Conceived in ignorance and falsely presented to the public, it had
undreamt of consequences, and this pattern has been rarely deviated from since.
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As renowned historian Roger Daniels shows in this brilliant new work, America's
inconsistent, often illogical, and always cumbersome immigration policy has
profoundly affected our recent past. Immigration policy in Daniels' skilled
hands shows Americans at their best and worst, from the nativist violence that
forced Theodore Roosevelt's 1907 "gentlemen's agreement" with Japan to the
generous refugee policies adopted after World War Two and throughout the Cold
War. And in a conclusion drawn from today's headlines, Daniels makes clear how
far ignorance, partisan politics, and unintended consequences have overtaken
immigration policy during the current administration's War on Terror.
Irreverent, deeply informed, and authoritative, Guarding the Golden Door
presents an unforgettable interpretation of modern American history.
The Japanese American Cases Roger Daniels 2013 "Focuses on four Supreme Court
cases involving Japanese Americans who were forcibly detained and relocated to
interment camps in the early months of World War II, despite the absence of any
charges or trials to address the validity of their implied guilt. Daniels, one
of the acclaimed authorities on this subject, reminds us that Constitution
promises much but does not always deliver when the nation is in crisis"-Franklin D. Roosevelt Roger Daniels 2016-02-15 Having guided the nation through
the worst economic crisis in its history, Franklin Delano Roosevelt by 1939 was
turning his attention to a world on the brink of war. The second part of Roger
Daniels's biography focuses on FDR's growing mastery in foreign affairs.
Relying on FDR's own words to the American people and eyewitness accounts of
the man and his accomplishments, Daniels reveals a chief executive
orchestrating an immense wartime effort. Roosevelt had effective command of
military and diplomatic information and unprecedented power over strategic
military and diplomatic affairs. He simultaneously created an arsenal of
democracy that armed the Allies while inventing the United Nations intended to
ensure a lasting postwar peace. FDR achieved these aims while expanding general
prosperity, limiting inflation, and continuing liberal reform despite an
increasingly conservative and often hostile Congress. Although fate robbed him
of the chance to see the victory he had never doubted, events in 1944 assured
him that the victory he had done so much to bring about would not be long
delayed. A compelling reconsideration of Roosevelt the president and
campaigner, The War Years, 1939-1945 provides new views and vivid insights
about a towering figure--and six years that changed the world.
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